
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through 
the parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and 
the Chair of the Parish Finance Committee 
may be contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the par-
ish. Donations made using this machine remain 
in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Friday 22nd March  

We ask for your prayers for the chil-

dren in Lios na nOg who will cele-

brate the Sacrament of Confirmation here next Fri-

day.  

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish Pastoral Council invite you to a screen-
ing of The Letter in the Parish centre on Mountain 
View Road on Tuesday 26th March at 7.00pm. 

The Letter is not just a documentary; it is an invita-
tion to join a global multi-faith call for a future built 
on justice and sustainability. All major faith tradi-
tions—encompassing 70% of the Earth’s entire pop-
ulation—encourage us to take action to care for 
our common home. 

Admission is free and tickets can be booked on 
Eventbrite—https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/
screening-of-the-letter-tickets-854475698817 

There will be a special collection at our Liturgical 

services next Friday—Good Friday 29th March –

3.00pm Celebration of the Passion of Our Lord Je-

sus Christ and 6.00pm Stations of the Cross. The 

collection is in aid of the victims of war and conflict 

in the Holy Land. We ask for your generous sup-

port.  

Our Easter envelopes have been posted to parish-

ioners this week and they have also been left on 

the tables at the back of the church.  

We thank you for your ongoing generous support 

of your parish and diocesan clergy.  



Mass intentions this week 

Saturday 16th 

5.30pm John Black (RD) 

               Mona and Terence Brown (RD) 

Sunday 17th  St. Patrick’s Day       

9.30am Henry Sloan (RD) 

              Richard Breatnach (A) 

11.00am Patrick O’Leary (Birthday remembrance) 

                Francisco, Antonio, Mannel,  

                Anibal and Hilda Dos Santos Oliveira (RIP) 

                Amarhilis Mattos Oliveira (RIP) 

                 Erminia De Jesus Capelas (RIP) 

Tuesday 19th  

10.00am Eileen Diggins (RD) 

Thursday 21st  

10.00am Dr. John Ball (RD) 

Saturday 23rd  

5.30pm Sean Young (A) 

               Patrick and Margaret Slattery (A) 

               Michael Sheehan (RD) 

               Daniel O’Riordan (A) 

Sunday 24th 

9.30am Special Intention 

11.00am John and Paddy Brogan (RIP) 

 

Mass cards are available in the parish office and sac-
risty. An offering is received with gratitude and is 
another means of supporting your local clergy. If 
you make an offering for Mass online, please con-
tact the office with your intention. 

 

You are very welcome to join us at the 5.30pm Vigil 

Mass this Saturday 16th March. This will be a sung 

choral Eucharist with the Dublin Consort of Voices.  
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Mass times for St. Patrick’s Day are at the usual 
times : 

 Saturday 16th March Vigil Mass at 5.30pm 

 Sunday 17th March Masses at 9.30am and 
11.00am 

We wish you all a very happy St. Patrick’s Day.  

We are delighted to say that new hedging will be 
planted along the Albany Road side of the parish 
centre. As it grows over the next few years, it will 
enhance the look of the centre from that side and 
add to our biodiversity plan. We chose a selection 
of  native  species that produce fruit and flowers - 
not only will it look good, it will also be useful for 
wildlife.  We ask you to treat it with care while it 
becomes established. 

Parish Pastoral Council 

At this time of the year people with patio tubs and 
window boxes remove flowered bulbs to make 
room for fresh displays.  
Other people with established gardens prepare to 
lift and divide herbaceous clumps. We would be 
happy to take these and re-use them in the com-
munity gardens in the church grounds. We would 
ask that you leave them beside the Albany Road 
door.  

We would like to remind dog walkers that dogs 

must be kept on leads in the church grounds and 

that dog waste must be bagged and taken home. 

The flower beds and small trees are being dam-

aged by dogs running through them. We would 

also ask you to bear in mind that the church is in a 

residential area and that barking dogs cause a nui-

sance to our neighbours.  


